Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Ben Snapka <BSnapka@matadorresources.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 3, 2017 9:32 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Matador Production Company - C-148 Form - July Water Utilization

Attachments: 05_2017_Matador Production Company C-148.pdf; Matador Production Company - C-148 Form -

May Water Utilization

Sorry about that Mr. Bratcher. Attached is the C-148 form for the month of May 2017. | do apologize for any confusion.
I'll double check my email to ensure | have your correct address on past forms. Let me know if there is anything else you
need.

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]

Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 10:15 AM

To: Ben Snapka <BSnapka@matadorresources.com>

Subject: RE: Matador Production Company - C-148 Form - July Water Utilization

Ben,
I may be missing the C-148 for May 2017.
Thanks,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia NM 88210
H75-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Ben Snapka [mailto:BSnapka@matadorresources.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2017 4:26 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Cliff Humphreys <chumphreys@matadorresources.com>; Casey Snow <CSnow@matadorresources.com>; Dana
Arnold <darnold@matadorresources.com>; Brian Kuh <matadorwatermanagement@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: Matador Production Company - C-148 Form - July Water Utilization

Good afternoon Mr. Bratcher,

Attached is the completed C-148 form for July 2017 associated with the Tiger Recycling Facility in Eddy County, NM
operated by Matador Production Company. Please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Casey Snow at 972-371-
5439 with any additional questions or concerns.

Regards,
Ben Snapka
Senior Fluids Technician



Office: 972-371-5483
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This transmission is strictly confidential. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you may not disclose, print, copy or disseminate this
information. If you have received this in error, please reply and notify the sender (only) and delete the message. Unauthorized interception of this e-mail
is a violation of federal criminal law. This communication does not reflect an intention by the sender or the sender's client or principal to conduct a
transaction or make any agreement by electronic means. Nothing contained in this message or in any attachment shall satisfy the requirements for a
writing, and nothing contained herein shall constitute a contract or electronic signature under the Electronic Signatures in Global and National
Commerce Act, any version of the Uniform Electronic Transactions Act or any other statute governing electronic transactions.



